COMCEPT

All types of retailers should be

allowed home delivery: RAI

NEW DELHI: The Retailers Association of India (RAI) on
Sunday said the government's home delivery permissions
need to be broad based and all types of retailers, including
neighbourhood stores, should be allowed to operate. The
retailers' body said allowing neighbourhood stores and large
essential products' chain retailers to do home delivery will
help fulfil consumer needs in these trying times and play a
part in enhancing social distancing.



